At Canaan Elementary School, we believe that our
students are best served by a collaborative effort
between students, teachers, and parents. This compact
provides important program information, and outlines key
responsibilities that will improve our opportunities for
success.

Please review, sign and return if you would like your
student to receive Title 1 math support. If you have any
questions or concerns about the program, feel free to
contact us at: smellow@mvrsd.org.

Overview: Title 1 is a federally funded program
designed to support students at risk of failing to meet
state math standards.

e Student eligibility is based on benchmark test
scores and teacher recommendations.

e Participating students will receive in class, small
group, differentiated instruction for 30 minutes 5x
per week.

e Students may be discharged from services, with
parent/teacher input, if assessments indicate that
they are back on grade level.

As a parent, | will do my best to:
e Ensure that my student attends school regularly
e Emphasize the importance of math in their lives
e Maintain open lines of communication with staff
e Review and discuss progress reports with your
child

As a student, | will do my best to:
e Come to school prepared to learn, work hard, and
actively contribute in class.
Meet behavior expectations
Ask for help when needed and help others when
possible.

As an educator, | will do my best to:

e Create a respectful, safe, engaging, and
productive learning environment.

e Monitor student achievement to identify needs and
tailor instruction to each student’s ability level and
learning style

e Provide parents with quarterly progress reports
and other communication as needed.

| understand that signing this agreement indicates that |
am willing and able to meet the responsibilities of this

partnership to the best of my ability.

Date:

Parent/Guardian:

Title 1 Tutor:

Student:
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